
The Board waived privilege to the confidential memorandums prepared 
by the Board’s fiduciary counsel and tax counsel regarding the City’s 
proposed changes to the Municipal Code and Sunshine Ordinance on 
issues relating to the Board’s authority over contracting and 
procurement. On April 26, 2024, the Board shared these memorandums 
with the City Attorney’s Office and requested that the City Attorney’s 
Office schedule a meet and confer with the Board’s fiduciary and tax 
counsel to discuss the Board’s position. 
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